
 
 

Dear all, 
 
As the social distancing measures continue, how are you doing? What do you look forward to every 
day? What are you struggling with? In all things, we need to remember that the Lord is always with us, 
leading us through each day - we need not fear the events around us, because He is faithful and 
trustworthy in all things. 
 
Today, set aside a few moments to meditate on this verse: 

 

 
 

If you find yourself with a few spare moments, what checking out the weekly challenge on our website? 
 
The truth is Jesus says to us all 'Peace be with you' - may you know His peace today, tomorrow and 
for ever in everything you do. 
 
With my continuing thoughts and prayers for you through these days, 
 
Tim 
Vicar, St Mary's Eaton Socon 
 


